
 
 

 

 

 

 

FRN #0004-3337-12  

 

June 26, 2015 

 

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

Washington, DC 

 

Attention:  Wireline Competition Bureau 

 

RE: Transmittal No. 173 

 

The accompanying tariff material, issued by the Illinois Consolidated Telephone (ICTC), 

and bearing Tariff F.C.C. No. 2, Access Service is sent to you for filing, in compliance 

with the requirements of the Communication Act of 1934, as amended. 

 

Under Transmittal No. 173 and under Special Permission No. 15-010, ICTC submits this 

tariff filing in order to correct the Common Trunk Port Terminating Rate on Page 162. 

The rate as originally filed in Transmittal No. 172, $0.000038, was incorrect. The correct 

rate, as identified in ICTC’s supporting rate detail information filed in Transmittal No. 

172, is $0.000023 with an effective date of July 1, 2015. 

 

In compliance with Section 61.41, this Transmittal and the associated revised tariff pages 

are being electronically filed today via the Federal Communications Commission’s 

Electronic Tariff Filing System (ETFS) and payment in the amount of $910.00 along with 

Form 159 are being transmitted electronically via ETFS simultaneous with this filing. 

 

All petitions, correspondence and inquiries in connection with this filing should be 

addressed to Mike Shultz at 350 S Loop 336 W, Conroe, TX  77304, telephone 936-788-

7414.    

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Wendy Williams 

 

Wendy Williams 

Regulatory Relations Specialist 
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